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Date:  May 2, 2025 

To:  Health Plan Community 

Subject: Community Reinvestment Program – Closure  

 

 

Dear Health Plan Community,  

The San Joaquin County Health Commission, operating as Health Plan of San Joaquin and Mountain Valley 
Health Plan (collectively referred to as "Health Plan"), remains committed to its 2023 pledge to support 
community health through the Community Reinvestment Program.  

We are grateful for the strong interest and engagement in our grant opportunities. At this time, we have made 
the decision to pause all grant initiatives under the Community Reinvestment Program until further notice. This 
closure will allow us to refine our grant process to better serve our community partners. 

For those who submitted funding requests, please know we are carefully reviewing each application. Funding 
decisions will be communicated in the coming months.  

We sincerely appreciate your continued partnership and patience as we work to enhance your experience with 
our grant program. Your commitment to improving community health is deeply valued.  

Thank you,  

Health Plan 
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